
Abdelaziz HILALI 

Statement of Interest (SOI) for the At-Large new gTLD Review Group (gTLD RG) 

I wish to be a member of the At-Large new gTLD Review Group (RG gTLDs) to screen and 
explore new gTLD applications. I am willing to work with my colleagues of RALO and other 
members of ALAC and submit public comments on the objections to file applications for new 
gTLDs. 
 
I'll keep my members AFRALO updates on new gTLDs has received comments and deadlines 
and statements of opposition. 
 
I have no conflict of interest in one of the applicants for new gTLDs or any other party who is 
involved in any manner whatsoever with any candidate or the proposed registry. 


